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Visitors from Wellspring Community smell the incense and enjoy a Coptic liturgy.

On Sunday 19th October, four members from the Wellspring Community visited St Mary & St
Stephen's Chapel to attend the English liturgy.

Wellspring Community is an ecumenical organisation of Christians seeking to deepen their spiritual
life and to lead more effective Christian lives in the world. To that end, small groups from the
movement attend services at different denominations and then share their experience that evening at
a meeting with other members. More information on this movement can be found at
www.wellspringcommunity.org.au.

The three ladies and one gentleman enjoyed the visit tremendously, commenting on the sense of
tradition and history they felt during the liturgy. They had been referred to Archangel Michael & St
Bishoy parish by the Diocese office who had received the initial request to attend a Coptic liturgy.
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